
 

 

2024-2025 Parking FYIs 

 

1) Permits run from fall through summer, so the 2024-2025 

permits will encompass Fall 2024 through Summer 2025. 

2) Parking permits for the 2024-2025 academic year will 

be available for purchase in late July 2024. Students will 

receive an e-mail when the permits go live. Please do 

not try to request a permit until you are notified, as the 

permits currently available on the MyParking Portal are 

for the 2023-2024 academic year and they expire on 

8/31/2024. 

3) RSC will be switching from window decals to hang tags. 

You may currently see vehicles with window decals 

while on campus, but rear-view mirror hang tags will be 

used going forward. 

4) Parking permits for full-time undergraduate students 

are built into the comprehensive fee, so no additional 

payment is necessary when completing a permit 

request. 

Permits for graduate students, evening students, and 

part-time undergraduate students are $50.00 for the full 

year. The price decreases to $30.00 after January 1st and 

to $20.00 the Monday after graduation in May. It is not 

possible to buy a permit just for the fall semester. 


